BAMTA General Meeting Minutes

9:00 a.m., May 7, 2014

Harvest Baptist Church

Meeting was called to order at 9:15 a.m.

Minutes read and approved
Treasurer's Report:  checking account - $9643.00; savings account - $6,300.18.   

Refreshments:  Mitzi Babb, Brenna Berman and Lois Abbuhl were thanked for providing refreshments.

New Members:  Mikle Yuke joined in 2013 to participate in MPF.  She lives in Longmont and teaches piano, theory and elementary music.
Election of Officers:  
· President:  Toby Tennenbaum

· Secretary:  Michele Wooten

· Treasurer:  Martha Thompson

· Programs:  Meredith Mihm

· Outreach:  Norma Schattke

· Newsletter/Membership:  Lacey Wheeler

CSMTA Support and Contribution

· Silent Auction Basket for CSMTA Conference:  Action - Martha Thompson will create a gardening basket of $50.00 dollar value.
· Cash Donation:  Board decided to contribute an additional $50.00 in cash to support CSMTA.
· A picture of Agnes DeMille was donated to be included in the silent auction.
Achievement Day and Rising Stars

· Achievement Day participation: 161 students and 22 teachers.  Harumi Tabler was given a small bonus for organizing Achievement Day these past years.
· Rising Stars:  Very successful with large participation.  Over 50 students from the Western Slope participated.
Martinis/Byron Janis DVD:  Carol Wickham-Revier is interested in rescheduling an evening at her home to watch the Byron Janis story.  Please contact Carol -303-666-1927 - if you are interested in participating.

Flash Mob Event:  Carol Wickham-Revier and Martha Thompson are planning a BAMTA flash mob event which may include a women's a cappella group to sing with us.  An email will be sent to notify BAMTA members.

Multiple Piano Festival:  Karen Ziegler and Talise Chandler are co-chairing the event.  Karen announced the date of MPF is November 22.  Laura Boniek will be in charge of teachers jobs.  A request was made to contact Karen (kznotes@ymail.com) or Talise (talise22@yahoo.com) if you are interested in volunteering for a specific job.  
Graduating Senior Award:  Richard Capp announced that the Outstanding Senior Award was given to Annie Davis, Rebecca Martin's student.  Annie has shown excellence not only in her musical achievements but also in her academic accomplishments, work and volunteer activities.  Congratulations to Annie Davis!
Other Announcements: 

· There is no BAMTA general meeting in August.  This was announced erroneously in the recent newsletter.

· Barb Grout and Karen Ziegler are each presenting at the CSMTA Conference.
· Please remember to visit Lisa Harrington's, Karen Ziegler's and Talise Chandler's booth exhibits at the CSMTA conference.

· Rockley Family Foundation is conducting their annual instrument sale at CU Boulder.  Proceeds will be given to fund scholarships at CU.

· Brenna Berman has experienced technical difficulties establishing the BAMTA google docs group.  Please contact her if you wish to join the group and have been unsuccessful in accepting the invitation to join.
· Thank you to Carol Boyd for her many years of service organizing the BAMTA newsletter.

· Reminder of the Bradley Sowash "Teaching Creativity" workshop in Denver July 31-August 1.
· Program today:  Multiple Piano Festival repertoire presentation.

Meeting Adjourned:  9:55 a.m.

